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Comments: The Tongass National Forrest should NOT be exempt from the Roadless Rule. I lived in a Tongass

community for several years and while there I lead tours focused on the Tongass. I fear that a Roadless Rule

exemption would threaten the local economy. Please take NO ACTION. Listen to the people who actually live in

Southeast Alaska - they are telling you that's they do not support an exemption.
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